
 

 

 

A Message from the Easton Foundations: 

Effective: June 15th, 2021 

In accordance with guidance from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) 

masks will no longer be required for fully vaccinated guests both indoors 

and outdoors. Those who are not fully vaccinated are expected to continue 

to wear a CDC approved face mask indoors. 

We still encourage frequent handwashing and the use of hand sanitizer. 

The Easton Foundations staff will continue to maintain a mandatory 

cleaning schedule of all frequently touched surfaces.  

Please note – some guests, staff and vendors may choose to wear a mask 

regardless of vaccination status. We ask that you respect their decision to 

do so.  

Thank you, 

Easton Foundations  
Corporate Office  

*Please be aware that we reserve the right to change, modify and/or update this policy 

at any time. 

 


